
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

7. DRAFT LONG TERM COUNCIL COMMUNITY PLAN 2004-2014 
 
 The Board formulated some draft comments for its submission to the 2004/14 draft LTCCP. 
 
 It was resolved that comments from the recent meeting be brought to the next Board meeting for 

approval. 
 
 


